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Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

April 30th, 2024 

All Media 

Shellie Campbell, Director 

North Central Public Health District 

Notice of Meeting: North Central Public Health District Full Board of Health Meeting 

The North Central Public Health District Board of Health will be holding a meeting on 
Tuesday, May 14th, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. at North Central Public Health District located at 

419 E. 7th Street, in The Dalles, Oregon. 

The Board will be meeting electronically. Anyone wishing to join the meeting may use one 
of the following options below. 

Please join the Board of Health meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://wascocounty-org.zoom.us/j/89825841907 

Meeting ID: 898 2584 1907 
One tap mobile +17193594580,,89825841907# US 
Dial by your location 
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

Meeting ID: 898 2584 1907 
Find your local number: https://wascocounty-org.zoom.us/u/kwvnJntuV 

The Board of Health meeting is open to the general public 

NOTE: This is not a legal

http://www.ncphd.org/
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://wascocounty-org.zoom.us/j/89825841907&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1706985947573289&usg=AOvVaw0n9LuzMPBRJ-XhY47iwppP
https://wascocounty-org.zoom.us/u/kwvnJntuV

